
From: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>  
Sent: 05 February 2021 07:56 
To: @TLTsolicitors.com> 
Cc: @TLTsolicitors.com>; Martin Dockrell 
<Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: OFFICIAL: Breach of Tobacco and Related Products Regulations 2016 - Japan Tobacco 
International (JTI) [TLT-TLT.FID6701401] 
 
OFFICIAL  
 
Dear , 
 
This email is sent on behalf of Martin Dockrell. 
 
Kind regards, 

  
 
 
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you for your correspondence on 1st February 2021. The content of which has been 
noted.  
 
I would remind you that it is PHE’s policy to publish correspondence with tobacco 
manufacturers such as this. 
 
Martin 
 
Martin Dockrell 
 
Tobacco Control Lead 




